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Carroll’s Charger Pride plays school song for the first 
time in new stadium at afternoon Open House   

Site improvements span 41.5 acres including 8.2 acres of stadium area 
 

WHAT: Carroll High School and Northwest Allen County Schools invites the community 
to peruse the new grounds and celebrate the overhaul of the stadium, marching 
band practice fields, soccer fields, track, football field, surrounding grounds, out 
buildings and parking lots.  

 
WHO: The school’s marching band known as Charger Pride will take to the field for the 

first time at the Open House. Carroll High School staff will be available to 
answer questions at various stations on the grounds. 

  
WHEN:  5 p.m., Friday, July 30, 2021  Charger Pride to play school song on new  

turf field 
10 a.m.-1 p.m. public open house  

 5 p.m.-7 p.m. public open house  
 

WHERE: Carroll High School Chargers Stadium 
 3701 Carroll Rd. 
  Fort Wayne, IN 46818 
 
  Enter campus from Bethel road’s southern entrance 
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